Hello AWSC,

District 8 just completed our August district meeting via zoom today. It was our third meeting
using the Zoom format, and we are really getting good at the polls. Our attendance has been
steady for our district meeting averaging about 25 people. Some members have stated that
using zoom to meet has had an increase in meeting attendance.

Public outreach:

Today our public outreach team shared how they have completed a massive mailing to local
professionals in Hillsborough county that included Institutions, Doctors, and Churches. They
have it set-up to be able to use the same process every year to make things easier as we grow.

Treasurer:
Our treasurer has stepped down so today we held an election to vote someone in to complete
the remainder of panel 58. We are holding a budget meeting in September to prepare for 2021.

Task Forces:
We have completed all three task forces below that our panel was presented with; any new
ones will be held for the next panel.

1 - District election procedures
2 - Remote access district attendance policy (completed prior to covid19)
3- Small group district attendance.

D8 Elections:

District elections will be held in October, then a turn over meeting will be held in December. We
have updated our election procedures and all of our coordinators are reviewing their job
descriptions and making any changes necessary.

Our coordinators in D8 are amazing and because of them this program can handle the changes
that the world throws at us. Carmen and | could not be prouder of the D8 team, and all those
involved in keeping Al-Anon growing.

Love in Service
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